
This development will impact our through view to the water. The hotel already has a large 
imprint on the land and we think it is totally unreasonable to add more enclosed areas.
Regards,
Bryan Dalton
daltonjean30@gmail.com
0412749754

Sent from my iPhone

Sent: 24/02/2020 4:03:17 PM
Subject: of Strata Plan 60400 DA2019/1442


